
 

 

The Otsego Town Board held a Special Meeting on the 10th day of March 2014 at the Town Building, Fly Creek, 
NY at 5:00 PM.  
 
Town Board Members Present: 
Anne Geddes-Atwell  Supervisor 
Julie Huntsman   Councilperson 
Carina Franck   Councilperson 
Thomas Hohensee  Councilperson 
Bennett Sandler   Councilperson 
  
Also Present: 
Michelle Kennedy  Town Attorney 
Pamela Deane   Town Clerk 
 
The Town Board interviewed three candidates for  the upcoming Assessor vacancy.  The three candidates 
interviewed were: 

• Mario Arevalo from Maryland  
• Karen Tavernese from Kirkville and  
• Richard Maxwell from Newport  

 
Meeting ended at 8.05PM. 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Pamela Deane 
Town Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


